
Rotterdam, 10.02.2021

Update 4 - Weather 

Dear Customers,

Unfortunately, the situation in the port of Rotterdam has changed only to the fact that all terminals have resumed 
operations. The train that was to be dispatched at RWG yesterday evening has been completed. It is waiting for 
departure, which is currently undetermined, as the train service between Emmerich - Viersen is not yet possible. 

Unfortunately, shunting operations (iced switches) are still not possible in the port area, which means that our trains are 
currently still not running from EMX to ECT and from APMTII to the RWG and therefore still partly the export cargo of 
Friday and Saturday ex Neuss could not be unloaded. 

Due to the continuing circumstances, there was a further train cancellation last night. Therefore, the departure tonight ex 
Neuss to Rotterdam is unfortunately cancelled.

The situation in Antwerp has improved slightly. The terminals have resumed their work. However, due to the persistent 
cold weather, there are again and again switch malfunctions (iced switches) which can affect arrivals in Antwerp and 
departures ex Antwerp.

We will of course keep you informed about the progress. We will do everything possible to minimize the impact on your 
cargo due to the "force majeure" and thank you in advance for your understanding. 

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service 
directly. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the weather conditions.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


